
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca [mailto:Clerks@vaughan.ca]  
Sent: February-28-18 2:02 PM 
To: Raynor, Christopher 
Subject: Item 17, Committee of the Whole, Report No. 6 
 
Sent on behalf of Barbara A. McEwan, City Clerk 
 
 
RE:      DEPUTATION – MR. JOHN CARTWRIGHT 
            TORONTO AND YORK REGION LABOUR COUNCIL 
            REQUESTING COUNCIL TO URGE YORK REGIONAL COUNCIL 
            TO RECONSIDER THEIR DECISION REGARDING 
            THE RETAIL HOLIDAY BUSINESS ACT 
 
Attached for your information is Item 17, Report No. 6, of the Committee of the Whole 
regarding the above-noted matter which was adopted, as amended, by the Council of the City of 
Vaughan at its meeting of February 21, 2018. 
 
I draw your attention to Clause 2) of the recommendation as follows: 
 

“2)        That the Region of York be requested to undertake a full public consultation on 
this matter with all affected stakeholders, to be completed prior to November 
2018.” 

 
To assist us in responding to inquiries, please quote the item and report number. 

 
Attachment: 

Extract 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Barbara A. McEwan 
City Clerk 
905-832-8504 | clerks@vaughan.ca 
 

City of Vaughan l Office of the City Clerk  
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1 
vaughan.ca 
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CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF FEBRUARY 21, 2018 
 

Item 17, Report No. 6, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted, as amended, 
by the Council of the City of Vaughan on February 21, 2018, as follows: 
 
By receiving Communication C1, from Mr. Mohammed Hashim, Toronto and York 
Region Labour Council, Gervais Drive, Toronto dated February 6, 2018. 
 
 
 
17 DEPUTATION – MR. JOHN CARTWRIGHT 
 TORONTO AND YORK REGION LABOUR COUNCIL 
 REQUESTING COUNCIL TO URGE YORK REGIONAL COUNCIL 
 TO RECONSIDER THEIR DECISION REGARDING 
 THE RETAIL HOLIDAY BUSINESS ACT  
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That the deputation by Mr. John Cartwright be received; and 
 
2) That the Region of York be requested to undertake a full public consultation 

on this matter with all affected stakeholders, to be completed prior to 
November 2018. 
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